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County Executive John R. Leopold

Heritage Complex
2662 Riva Road, 3rd Floor
Amnnapolis, MD 21401

Ronald E. Bowen, P.E.
Director, Department of Public Works

February 27, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

Rainbow Construction Co. performed the general contractor’s work on my project named “ West

Annapolis Fire Station Addition & Renovation”. The addition involved new work including

-~ kitchen, dining area, lockers, bathrooms, sleeping area etc. The project also included plumbing,

HVAC, electric and fire protection system. The total contract was for about $1,000,000. There
were some owner requested change orders. Larry Rodgers of Rainbow Construction was very
cooperative, easy to work with, reliable, considerate. The work performed is praiseworthy and
professional. T won’t mind hiring them again if given a chance.

Should you have any question, please free to call me at (410) 222-79338.

Very truly,

Rajan Nigam
Project Manager

TARNIGAM\F524801\Ref -Rainbow.doc

Phone: 410-222-7543  Mailstop: 7301 Fax: 410-222-7589
"Recyeled Paper”
Web Site: www.zacountv.org/DPW




